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ZTA NEWS/UPDATES:

Save The Date:

Sisters, Sue Baier’s address has changed: 
6733 Prestonshire Lane Dallas, TX 75225-2713

Sisters, Ricki Ehlert Calvert and her family have recently 
moved to San Antonio. We wish them good luck on their 
next adventure in life. Houston will miss them!
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J��� Ha� � Z�A f�� ��� Y��n� A���n�� P��es�i�n�l�

ga�����n�. ��P� i� f�� Z�A� �ha� �ra�ua�e� �� ��� 2��0�.
T�i� i� � ��ea� w�� t� ��e� Z�A� �� � �m����� �r���!

Thursday, July 6th @ 6:30PM
Heights Bier Garten

1433 N shepherd Drive
Houston, TX 77008

*If you are new, text Lauren {713-906-3246}, 
so she can look out for you*

Girls Dine Out!
Tuesday, June 27th  
@ 6:30 PM
Salmontin French Cuisine
2736 Virginia Street
Houston, TX 77098
Please RSVP on Evite 
or to Renee, RSBgirl@aol.com

All HAA ZTA’s are welcome to join us for literary discussion,
sisterhood, and dinner! Meetings are held at Barry’s Pizza 
(6003 Richmond Ave) at 7pm. Contact Candy Bourgeois for more
information: crbourg@gmail.com or 281.787.7279
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Upc���n� M�e��ng�
June 21- “Stories I Only Tell My Friends: An Autobigoraphy” by Rob Lowe
July 19 - “All Girl Filling Station’s Last Reunion” by Fannie Flagg
August 16 - Share your favorite summer read



Save the Dates!

Questions? Comments? Have something to share/contribute?
Please send an email to me:

paigepan@yahoo.com

June
Thursday, June 6th, YAPs
 6:30PM @ Heights Bier Garten (1433 N Shepherd Drive)
Tuesday, June 13th, HAA of ZTA Summer Cooler
 6:30PM @ La Grange (2517 Ralph St Houston, Tx 77006)
Wednesday, June 21st, Book Club
 7PM @ Barry’s Pizza (6003 Richmond Ave)
Tuesday, June 27th, Girls Dine Out!
 6:30PM @ Salmontin French Cuisine (2736 Virginia Street)
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Evite Links:
Summer Cooler - http://evite.me/a4weqSU91S
YAPS - http://evite.me/BwseBJW1ge
Girls Dine Out - http://evite.me/huKXuNMCqJ 
Book Club- http://evite.me/38KX2ReDX8 
 

All Zeta sisters wanting to go to the Stages Theater in July,
to see the performance of Always...Patsy Cline,

please email or call Renee Svitek to let her know. 
The planned date is going to be on a Sunday afternoon 

(currently waiting on the release of performance times and dates). 
You can contact Renee at either RSBgirl@aol.com or (713) 594-7197.

Sisters, are you interested in going to the theater?


